
 

 

 

      

   Dear parents, we want to take this time to thank you and your child’s school for the support and 

appreciation shown towards the Gymbo-Kidz team over this last term. It has been very encouraging for 

us watching your children grow in their confidence and range of skills over these last 11 weeks! 

Please note that your child’s term 2 certificate and report should be included with this letter.  Should 

you not have received your child’s certificate and report, please contact us to clarify where they are. 

We are asking parents to ensure that their child’s account is paid before schools close on Friday the 

27th June. Please note that we are unfortunately unable to release reports and certificates where 

accounts are not up to date. We do want to thank the parents that have paid their fees and for their 

continued support. Should you have any queries, please contact our office landline  039-6951268 

(Monday’s, Tuesday’s and Friday’s) or your child’s instructor. (All instructor details can be found on our 

website www.gymbo-kidz.co.za.) If you are not aware, we have restructured this  year’s assessments. 

In previous years your child received a report every term, each term having different skills assessed. 

This year we will be assessing your child in the second and fourth term, with some of the skills 

assessed in term 2 being re-assessed in the 4th term, allowing you as a parent to look back and 

compare and review your child’s progress. 

T-shirts are still available to order! PLEASE  let us know if you have ordered and still not received 

your shirt so that we can follow up! 

Please find a list of this term’s skills / lessons covered below: 

 Ball Skills: 1 hand throwing; 2 hand throwing and passing, bounce and catch while walking; ball 

dribbling skills  

 Gymnastics apparatus: Parallel bar – Tuck support, L- Support ; hand Stand; Floor routines: 

Cartwheel,  Candle- Stick ;Handstand, Forward Roll 

 Gross Motor Skills:  1 leg hopping (left & right leg); hop scotch; hoop skipping; frog jumps; 

 Sequencing: 3-3-3 & 3-6-3 Sport Stacking;  Team relays  and partner stacking 

 We want to thank-you again for your support! Please visit our website and Facebook page to receive 

information as to how classes are going, through photos and video clips, and term lesson plan layouts 

so that you can follow up with your children at home. We look forward to seeing you again in term 3 

classes which will start in the week of the 17th to 25th July.  

Thank you again for your support. We want to wish you a safe and blessed July holiday! 

God Bless 

       The Gymbo-Kidz Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gymbo-kidz.co.za/

